
From: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 7:48 AM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Correcting the attempted doxxing by Ms. McNamara-McGraw in reference to my support 
to the Hackett proposal 

 

 

 
From: Marybeth McGinnis <marybethmcginnis@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 7:45:47 AM 
To: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>; planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Lmacmac@mac.com <Lmacmac@mac.com> 
Subject: Correcting the attempted doxxing by Ms. McNamara-McGraw in reference to my support to the 
Hackett proposal  

  

I am sending a letter referring to Ms. Larraine McNamara-McGraw's attempt to dox me, 
and others. I noticed that she sent a letter that is now in the public record regarding my 
address and claims that I "might live in Brookfield." I live in Milwaukee (as I stated, 
a pretty new transplant), in a multi-story old brick building - you know, the kind of 
building very similar to the Hackett proposal.  
 
I think this behavior is deeply disturbing on Ms. McNamara-McGraw's part. For my part, 
I am not wild about dropping my address willy-nilly after I have had on-and-off recurring 
nightmares about being stalked and killed for over a decade following trauma, and I 
don't need to add Ms. McNamara-McGraw to that list of people interested in harassing 
me. I cannot believe it's some simple and reasonable housing proposals that are getting 
me to this point, but the city needs to take a firm stand against citizens attempting to 
dox and harass people who come out with opinions on a matter - regardless of which 
way they stand.  
 
Ms. McNamara-McGraw, this is a formal request to immediately stop all attempts to dox 
and harass me (and frankly, others). I request that Ms. McNamara-McGraw does not 
respond to this email, nor initiate any individual communication with me, and doing so 
will be considered harassment.  
 
The City Plan Commission is welcome to add this as an additional letter and a direct 
rebuttal to Ms. McNamara-McGraw's claims. I am sure that city staff can find my 
address, although I would be happy to share that privately if not. Clearly, I do not feel 
safe attaching it to this proposal.   
 
Sincerely, 
Marybeth McGinnis 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from marybethmcginnis@gmail.com. Learn why this is 

important 
 

mailto:marybethmcginnis@gmail.com
mailto:Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov
mailto:planadmin@milwaukee.gov
mailto:Lmacmac@mac.com
mailto:Lmacmac@mac.com
mailto:marybethmcginnis@gmail.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

